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Official Press Release 

Bank Robbery 

WSFS Bank 
1200 West Township Line Road 

Update to the bank robbery that occurred on August 9, 2022 at the WSFS Bank, 1200 
West Township Line Road, Havertown, PA.

On 8/31/2022, the subject that robbed the WSFS Bank at 1200 West Township Line Road was 
apprehended by the West Goshen Police Department, the Philadelphia Police Department and the 
FBI. He is suspected of being involved in additional bank robberies in the regional area. Police 
agencies along with the FBI are continuing in the investigations. 

Any questions or information, please contact the FBI Philadelphia Field Office. 

This is an Official Press Release of the Haverford Township Police Department issued on the authority of Chief John Viola. 

Sgt. Shant Bedrossian 
Public Information Officer 
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On 08/09/2022 at 1307 hours, the above pictured black male suspect entered the WSFS Bank located at 1200 
West Township Line Road, Havertown, PA. The male handed the teller a hand written note that read, “This is a 
Robbery I have a Gun empty drawer No Cops No Bait!” The teller provided the male approximately $1,500.00 in 
US Currency. The male fled the parking lot in the above black Chevrolet Impala southbound on West Township 
Line Road. This appears to be the same male who robbed the WSFS Bank branch in Springfield, PA on 
07/23/2022.  

Anyone with information, please contact the Haverford Township Police Department/ Investigations Division at 
610-853-1298 ext.1230, Detective Stephen Laughlin at 610-853-1298 ext.1239 or the H.T.P.D. Anonymous Tip-
Line at 610-853-9213. 

 

This is an Official Press Release of the Haverford Township Police Department issued on the authority 
of Chief John Viola. 

Sgt. Shant Bedrossian 

Public Information Officer 


